
 

 

Abuse Policy 

 

Redeemer Lutheran School does not discriminate on 

the basis of race, color or national origin in the 

administration of its policies, athletic programs or other 

school administered activities. 

All employees of Redeemer Lutheran School have an 

obligation and legal responsibility to report suspected 

misconduct by instructional personnel and school 

administrators or any other adult which affects the health, 

safety or welfare of a student.  Any personnel having 

reasonable suspicion of abuse will report to the proper 

authorities not to the parent.  Failure to report misconduct 

may result in penalties up to termination of employment 

and revocation of an educator’s certificate. 

 

 


